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Connect with us… 
Email:  wlhaharrisonmi@gmail.com 

Web Site: www.wlha.info 

Facebook:  Woodstock Lakepoint Homeowners Association WLHA 
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Officers: 
 President Shelly Riedlinger 

Vice President Tamie Parks 

Secretary/ Roy Watts       
Treasurer 

Directors: Marti Freeman 

  Rodney Fayton 

  Scott Carie 

  Troy Zell 

Updates: 
Well 2019 was a great year and we hope that you were able to be a part 
of it.  We were able to make many updates to the beach area thanks to 
you paying your dues and your donations to our projects.  We had our 
first Lily Pad treatment this past summer along with the new addition 
of a storage shed near the bathrooms.  With your contributions and 
donations last year we raised $3,224.80 for the Lily Pad project, 
$2,899.20 in dues and over $300 in 50/50 drawings over the 4th of July 
week.  All of our financials are on the web page located on the BIT OF 
HISTORY page. 

Beach opening/clean-up will be held on Saturday, May 16th starting 
around 10:00 a.m.  Feel free to stop by and lend a hand.  

We will hold our 4th Annual Meet & Greet Event/Cookout 
immediately following our May 24th meeting.  We have had great 
turnouts with a lot of great food!  Please bring your favorite dish to 
pass.  The association will again provide hot dogs, lemonade and 
prizes for kid’s games. 

Due to the ongoing costs associated with this newsletter a motion was 
made at the July meeting that anyone that wants to continue to receive 
a hard copy must contact me to opt-in.  You can drop me an email at 
wattsroyj@yahoo.com.  Otherwise the newsletter will be posted on our 
Facebook page, emailed out to those we have addresses for and several 
copies printed for review at the May meeting. 

Roy Watts,  

Secretary/Treasurer 

 

Important Meeting Dates: 

May 24, 2020 

July 5, 2020 

September 6, 2020 

All meetings are held at the 
pavilion and start at 11:00 
a.m.   

Be sure to check the calendar 
page on the web site for 
updates/additions. 
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2020 Golf Cart Parade: 
Due to the overwhelming turnouts for our Golf Cart Parade, 
we will be holding our 4th parade this year on July 4th at noon 
at the pavilion.  Let’s see who wins this year! 
 
Dues: 
Please send your check payable to WLHA for $25 to  
Roy Watts 35421 Wood St. Livonia, MI 48154 or pay via 
PayPal on our web site (www.wlha.info) 
 
Elections: 
We only have 1 Director’s term up for election this year.  
Please see a current board member if you are interested in 
running for office. 
 
Beach Clean Up: 
It will be Saturday, May 16th beginning around 10.   Please 
come out and lend a hand.  It’s your beach too! 

 

WLHA 
35421 Wood St 
Livonia, MI  48154 


